Right to strike - new country factsheets published

B Europe

Forty-eight countries are now covered in EPSU’s library of factsheets on the right to strike. Information
on Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan, Switzerland, Tajikistan and Uzbekistan was recently added to the EPSU
website. Each factsheet sets out the main legal provisions covering strike action, including who can call a
strike, procedural requirements and any limitations on the right to take action. There is also a section on
international case law. The factsheets were launched jointly with the European Trade Union Institute
(ETUI) in 2019 with the ETUI coordinating production of factsheets on 34 countries. These 34 are now
being updated and the revised versions will be published in September.
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